
 
 

Safety in your building 
 
20 February 2023 
 
Peppermint Heights,  
Northwick Road,  
Wembley, 
HA0 1LG  
 
Dear residents, 
 
Scaffolding to go up in the car park area on Wednesday 22 February, doors to car park closed 
 
Following our most recent letter in December, we are continuing to work with the design team on the 
remediation solution for the external walls.  
 
As part of this we will be completing some pilot works to two windows to determine the final 
remediation solution that will be acceptable to our fire engineer and building control. In order to do 
this, we will be erecting a small section of scaffolding to the building facing the car park area. The 
scaffolding will be going up on Wednesday 22 February. It’s likely to be up for two/three weeks.   
 
Door to parking area closed 
The scaffolding will be outside the door leading from/to the parking area. We will need to close this 
door that leads to the parking area. Please use either the front door or rear doors instead and walk 
round the building to reach the parking area.  
 
If you have any questions, then please contact us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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